
 

 

2/12/22 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Each year at this time we ask you to complete an annual survey.  Last year we received 118 responses and 

we are always grateful for your feedback.  It would be good to have even more responses this year.  The 

results of this questionnaire are published on the website in the feedback section.  This section also includes 

the feedback from some of the events and curriculum support activities we hold.   

 

I have reviewed the feedback we have received from the November 2021 questionnaire and I have provided 

a response on the main themes that arose.  

 

At the end of this newsletter is the link for the new questionnaire. 

 

Parent Questionnaire November 2021 Actions 

You said: What we did in response: 

You would like 
to spend more 
time in school 

● “Discover and Do” sessions for EYFS and Year 1 
● Planned for all parents to be invited into see their child in school 
● Face to face curriculum meetings 
● Invited parents to church services 
● Invited parents into school to support PTA with Christmas cards 
● Held maths workshops for all year groups 
● Held an open after school event for parents to see children’s books in their classroom 

You would like 
longer online 
parent meetings 

● Increased the time of online parent meetings from 5 to 8 minutes 

The variety of 
clubs is 
impressive 

● Maintained this offer and provided additional opportunities 
● Increased opportunities for sporting and non-sporting competitions 
● Maintained chess tuition as part of our curriculum offer 

The focus on 
values is 

● Maintained this and highlighted this with children through introducing a values book in 
each class to celebrate work focussed on values 

● Achieved School of Sanctuary status 
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important ● Continued our focus on our Rights Respecting Schools status 

You wanted 
‘Covid catch up’ 

● Ensured targeted and focussed immediate retrieval and review learning as soon as children 
entered in the morning 

● Targeted tutoring to those most vulnerable  

You worried 
about the 
emphasis on 
R.E. 

● Continued to follow the statutory guidance for the LA for teaching R.E in a controlled C.E 
school 

You wanted to 
enhance reading 

● Held weekly reading assemblies 
● Established the use of Accelerated Reader 
● Increased the use of the school library 
● Invested heavily in additional reading books for every class library 
● Reviewed the diversity of texts on offer 
● Sent out termly reading newsletters 
● Continued to hold Bookfairs 
● Continued to hold regular author visits 

You wanted 
opportunities 
for personal 
development to 
be embraced 

● Provided First Aid training for all children 
● Reinstated school trips including residentials following COVID 
● Provided Bikeability training for Year 5 
● Enhanced the use of the school council 
● Gave every Year 4 child the opportunity to take part in the Link Cafe  
● Supported transition with Thumbs Up 
● Employed private providers to support mental health and well-being 

You wanted the 
website to be 
clear and easy 
to navigate 

● Overhauled the website 
● Shared how to navigate the website in curriculum evenings and in workshops 

You wanted to 
improve 
communication 

● Added to the website 
● Created year group comms emails 
● Provided face to face access to teachers on the playground at the end of the day following 

COVID 
● Continued to use Twitter 
● Continued to use email communication 
● Posted the regular newsletter on the front of the website 

You wanted to 
see STEM and 
technology 
continue to be 
enhanced 

● Purchased programmable robots for school  
● Provided focussed e-safety training for all children and bought into Project Evolve 
● Continued use of the expertise of Hi Impact for curriculum enrichment such as the balloon 

launch and heart dissection 

You wanted ● Follow National Food Standards for schools 



 

 

healthier meal 
options 

● Meat free Monday 

You wanted an 
earlier opening 
time 

● Moved opening time to 8.45 a.m. 

 

Thank you for time.  Please use this link for the Parental Questionnaire 2022. 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 
Neil Le Feuvre 

https://forms.gle/ScZF3PWT7V3Rm6rK7

